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Together in truth and faith we learn and grow as God’s family  

St Francis Catholic Primary School 

 

Friday 1st March 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

    Parents Evening Spring 2024 

Parents evening will take place on Tuesday 19th March and Wednesday 20th March from 3:40pm-

6pm in the school hall. The main purpose of the evening is for you to discuss the progress and 

attainment of your child(ren) and how you can best support them with the next steps in their 

learning at home also.  

Just as in Autumn term, there will be a sheet in your child’s class from Monday for you to select 

a time most suitable for you.  If your child attends breakfast club or afterschool club, the 

timesheets will be available at the entrance for you to mark on a time.   

If for any reason you need to change a time, please contact the school office or send an email to 

your child’s teacher via the year group email (for example: Year6@stfrancismorley.org.uk) 

where we will be more than happy to help amend the time. 

Yours Sincerely                                                                                                                                   

Mrs Gibbons                                                                                           

Head Teacher 
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